

FROM THE SENIOR BURSAR (ESTATES & FINANCE) Simon Costa BSSc MA MPhil Queen's Lane Oxford OX1 4AR t: 44 (0)1865 279056 simon.costa@seh.ox.ac.uk www.seh.ox.ac.uk

June 5, 2018

Mr Steve Blunn

Email: request-485684-17d16d3d@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Blunn,

FOI Request

Date received:

May 17, 2018

Response deadline:

June 14, 2018

Request details:

As attached.

St Edmund Hall Response

The question(s) you have posed have been considered alongside the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), and the College's response is as follows:

The number of student beds we are managing for the 2018-19 academic year is 370.

Internal Review

If you are dissatisfied with this reply, you may ask the College to review it by writing to the Principal at the following address:

The Principal St Edmund Hall Queen's Lane Oxford OX1 4AR

The Information Commissioner

If, after the internal review, you are still dissatisfied, you have the right under the Act to apply to the Information Commission for a decision as to whether your request has been dealt with in accordance with the Act. The Information Commissioner's address and telephone number are:

Information Commissioner Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow SK9 5AF Tel: 0303-123113

Sincerely,

Simon Costa

Freedom of Information Officer

From: Steve Blunn [mailto:request-485684-17d16d3d@whatdotheyknow.com]

Sent: 17 May 2018 09:47

To: FOI requests at St Edmund Hall < college.secretary@seh.ox.ac.uk>

Subject: Freedom of Information request - Student Beds

Dear St Edmund Hall,

Please provide the number of student beds you are managing for the 2018-19 academic year i.e how much student accommodation is available.

Alternatively please provide the above for the 2017-18 academic year if the latest data is not yet available.

Yours faithfully,
Steve Blunn
Please use this email address for all replies to this request: request-485684-17d16d3d@whatdotheyknow.com
Is college.secretary@seh.ox.ac.uk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to St Edmund Hall? If so, please contact us using this form: https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change_request/new?body=st_edmund_hall
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers
For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read the latest advice from the ICO: https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-guidance-for-authorities

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's FOI page.
